
COA BOARD MEETING MINUTES ~ March 30, 2021

Attending: (via Zoom) S. Kelliher, R. Montella, P. Hoagland, S. Tipton, C. Winterfeldt, C. DeSouza

P. Nichols, T. Caldicott, M. Marla, K. Adams, Charles Blaney, R. Sortor, P. Gray, L. Howe, G. Hawn,

J. Rosseau, S. Peirce

Minutes: Moved, seconded and VOTED as corrected.

Treasurer: To date we have spent about 30%.  ? How much is coming to COA from the Cares Act?

We are informed.  Moved, seconded and VOTED to accept Treasurer’s report.

Director: We’re getting help from the VNA in vaccinating homebound citizens.

--10 signed up for Altzheimer’s Road Map..

=We’ve received a grant from the Sherborn Cultural Councl to present Cuisines from Around the World in

partnership with the Library.

=As we move into April and May we’ll try to conduct some programs outside.

Renee: Since Feb. 1 We have 18 people for a total of 27 hours in the Tech Program.

Lifetime Learning: had to cancel poetry/photo class, only 2 signed up.

Have 3 classes scheduled for Fall; looking for 3 more. Art? Or History? Suggested

History of Sherborn ( industry/ drive tour?)

A.Schecter in person November 1 - 22.

Melinda: Men’s Club tomorrow (Jeff Waldren - Frank Orlando moderates) Return to Heritage.

Good feedback on Thursday meals.

Chair: Senior Center--Town Meeting = Advisory/BOS want a line item under Capital Budget

$40,000 engineering firm experienced with Sr Centers.

Tricia: Legislative update - Katherine Clark

Can we do something for First Responders again? About 100 people. Trish will get back to us.

Mentioned DSHS Drama April 29 - May 1 outside program

Meeting adjourned at 10:20

Respectfully submitted,

Susan Peirce, Secretary


